Town of Norwell

DIVISION OF INSPECTIONAL SERVICES
345 MAIN STREET
NORWELL, MA 02061
781-659-8018
Fax 781-659-7795

April 1, 2019

MEMO

ATTN: APPLICANTS OF ELECTRICAL, PLUMBING, AND GASFITTING PERMITS

In August of 2018, The Town of Norwell initiated online permitting through
Permiteyes, a program that not only allows contractors to apply for permits, but
also allows them to pay online, track their project inspections, and initiate
correspondence with the Building Department, anywhere, at any time.

In response to the conditions set forth by M.G.L. c. 143, § 3L, 527 CMR 12.00,
and 248 CMR 3.00, we are pleased to offer a paperless incentive for applicants
electing to remit paper permit applications to the Norwell Division of
Inspectional Services. Starting July 1st, 2019, the Town of Norwell will require a
processing fee of $25.00 for applications provided on paper.

The Division of Inspectional Services is happy to provide guidance to those in
need of assistance with applying through Permiteyes and will be available during
regularly scheduled office hours. Applicants will be expected to furnish their
own supporting documentation including proof of licensure and certificates of
insurance, as required. Basic tutorials are expected to be available on the
Building Department webpage in the Summer of 2019.

Respectfully,

o
Tom Barry

Building Commissioner
Town of Norwell
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Division of Inspectional Services
781-659-8018

MON 8:00AM — 4:15PM  TUES 8:00AM ~ 4:15PM  WEDS 8:00AM — 7:30PM  THURS 8:00AM ~ 4:00PM  FRI 8:00AM-12:00PM



